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                                                                 Friday 9 September 2022 
 
New date for Parents' Social and Information Evening  

Dear Parents   

   

In view of recent events, we have had to postpone our Parents' Social and Information Evening and 

this will now take place on Monday 26 September 2022.  Invitations will be sent home next week with 

full details.  

   

With best wishes  

   

Mrs O'Donoghue  

Headmistress  

 


